

NATIONAL RADIO ASTRONOMY OBSERVATORY
Socorro, New Mexico

30 July 1987

TO: VLBA Members
FROM: Cam Wade
SUBJECT: Site Group Meeting, 870729
PRESENT: Brundage, Crane, Hogg, Kellermann, Napier, Romney,
Schwab, Stetten, Vanden Bout, Wade

PIE TOWN, KITT PEAK, LOS ALAMOS: Site preparation is finished.

NORTH LIBERTY, FORT DAVIS: Control building nearing completion.
Site preparation should be finished within the month.

BREWSTER: Site preparation is on schedule.

ST. CROIX: There still are problems with acquiring the site,
mainly in finding out who really has title to what. Seems to
be a certain casualness about the way things are done in the
USVI... Buck Peery and John Dowling are there today, trying to
get matters straightened out.

OWENS VALLEY: Site negotiations are on hold until mid-August.
No difficulties are foreseen, however.

HAWAII: NRAO and IfA have entered into an agreement whereby IfA
will investigate whether they can acquire the Mauna Loa site
from the State on our behalf.

NORTHEAST: No decision as yet between New England and Green
Bank. RFI measurements will be made at Quabbin and Sargent
Camp, probably in September.